
I applaud and support HB 245 that you have sponsored. Protecting children from adult 

entertainment is absolutely a priority now more than ever!!! Now it has come to my town 

where our city council has recklessly given permit to a Pride Day Fest " for the family" at our 

local Walnut Beach public shore park. Council has ignored concerned citizens voicing our solid 

and documented exceptions based on Pride Inc public facebook bio of performers ( which is so 

extremely pornographic - I hesitate to even direct you to it for concern of infecting your own 

computer). I as a voter approve HB 245! 


